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Friday 1st July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
As you may be aware, the price of a school lunch has remained unchanged at £2.25 since  
2019. From September 2022 the price of the set 2 course school will increase to £2.40. 
This is the equivalent of a 2.2% increase per annum since the last price increase. School  
meals continue to be free for all children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 as part of the  
on-going commitment to Universal Infant Free School Meals.  
 
The cost of a meal will increase after the summer holiday from the first day back at school in 
September. 
 
You will need to ensure you activate your child’s school meal payment account on  
ParentPay. If you are a new parent, you will be provided with log in details and a password to 
enable you to set up your account and pay online. 
 
Just to remind you that we do not accept cash payments. 
 
If you have any other questions about this email or the letter, then please e-mail  
catering.services@northtyneside.gov.uk 
 
Thank you in advance for your help. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Mark Longstaff 
Director of Commissioning & Asset Management 
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